
Next Steps

All public comments will be reviewed and 
responded to in the Final NEM Update 
Report 

Final NEM Update Report is expected to 
be submitted to FAA in December 2015 

Public comments are being accepted 
tonight and in writing through 
October 30, 2015 or online at:

website:  http://www.airportsites.net/CLT-NEM
email:  CLT-NEM@Landrum-Brown.com

FAA certification of NEM’s is expected 
2-3 months from the date of submission


